
By Allison Jonjak, Jed Colquhoun, Teryl Roper, and Josh Sulman

Highlighting one popular (or unpopular) weed from the classic book Weeds of the Cranberry Marsh: 
Jed Colquhoun, Teryl Roper, Josh Sulman. ©2009 by the Wisconsin Cranberry Board, Inc.

This week we discuss the ever-present smartweed family: Water Smartweed, Pennsylvania 
Smartweed, Ladysthumb Smartweed, and Arrowleaf Tearthumb. Link to PDF version here.
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Weed of the Week: Smartweeds and Tearthumbs

https://fruit.webhosting.cals.wisc.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/36/2016/02/Weeds-of-the-Cranberry-Marsh-Colquhoun-et-al-2009-WCB.pdf
https://fruit.webhosting.cals.wisc.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/36/2016/02/Weeds-of-the-Cranberry-Marsh-Colquhoun-et-al-2009-WCB.pdf
https://fruit.wisc.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/36/2024/09/Weed-of-the-Week-Smartweed.pdf
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Grower Updates

By Seth Rice

Hello everybody, I hope everybody had a good time at field days! Thank you to Cutler for hosting the 
show this year. I know that my family and I had a really nice time. We had lots of visitors from all 
kinds of places attend. The berries are sizing up nicely and now we just need some more cooler nights 
to get some color throughout the whole canopy. Frost watching season is coming up quickly. Everyone 
is finished up with fertilizer and just watching to see how bad the flea beetle does damage to the 
crop. This year sure has been an unusual year weather wise. For all those in the Warrens area we 
are gearing up another year of Cranfest. Hopefully everyone has a good and safe Labor Day holiday!

Flying Dollar Cranberry

By Jeremiah Mabie

Hello everyone I hope that you all had as great of a day at the summer field day as my family did! Hats 
off to everyone for a great set up! Everyone up north has harvest on their mind and getting everything 
out and ready to rock and roll. Overall we have had a pretty nice month for growing weather and 
the vines and berries are reflecting that. With little to no bug pressure and good weather it has been 
pretty easy growing. The couple of cooler nights we have had have been happily welcomed to help 
set that color and get things ready to harvest. I am currently planning on a mid Sept start date if all 
goes well. This is one of my favorite times of the season and I hope that you all have a very bountiful 
and safe start to harvest!

Vilas 51

By Wade Brockman

We’ve had some cooler nights with mid 30s and nice sunny days. The new plantings continue to grow 
and fruit is still sizing up. I am moved into my new shop which is great. Now just starting to get stuff 
ready for the fast approaching harvest.

Update from the Wisconsin Cranberry Research Station


